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Our school show in the Island Centre this year will be entitled ‘A Night At The Movies’. It will feature songs and dance from many of our favourite films over the years. The children have been working extremely hard over the past number of weeks and it is shaping up to be a wonderful performance and a very memorable evening. The date of the show is Thursday 12th April and it will take place in the theatre at the Island Centre. 
Tickets went on sale after the February half term, however, they are not able to be purchased through the theatre box office but are on sale through the school. Each family was initially allocated 2 tickets and then the school plans to release the remainder of the tickets upon written application. The closing date for parents to pay for the initial 2 tickets is Friday 23rd February. Any tickets not purchased at this stage will be returned into the pool of available tickets for further allocation. 

The second batch of tickets will be available to parents who do not live in the family home, but would like to attend the performance. Application for these tickets can be made by printing off and returning the reply slip below. The closing date for these applications is Friday 9th March. 

All remaining tickets after the Friday 9th March will be made available to grandparents and close relatives. Again these can be applied for using a reply slip which will be made available on the school website after that date. 
Hopefully this ticketing process will ensure that every child will have the opportunity to have family members attending on the night of the show.
A NIGHT AT THE MOVIES                  REPLY SLIP
I would like to purchase (1) (2) (delete as necessary) tickets for the Brownlee Primary School Show; ‘A Night At The Movies’. 

I have enclosed £ _______________    (£8 per ticket)

Name of Child: _______________________________    Class: _______________

Relationship to child: ____________________________________________________

